
 
 
 

The Utility Regulator invites you to attend a 
 
 

Workshop on the  
NIE RP6 price control approach  

 
on 
 

Thursday 8 October 2015 
Tea/coffee and registration: 9:30am - 10:00am 

Workshop: 10:00am – 12:00 noon 
 
 

in 
 

The Utility Regulator’s offices: 
Queens House 

14 Queen Street 
Belfast BT1 6ED 

 
 

RSVP by 01 October 2015 to:  
Simon Scott 

E: simon.scott@uregni.gov.uk 
T: 028 90316625  
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